
My Library Story-Canton Branch 
 

 
I am Willie Williams, a retired teacher from Canton Public Schools.  I visit the Canton 
Library a lot for local, state and national news.  I also enjoy checking out movie videos.  
The staff is very friendly and helpful.   
 
I had the pleasure of teaching one of Mrs Greenwood’s children.  She and her staff are 
always very warm and gracious to me.   
 
So that’s why the Canton Library is a special place of learning and relaxing... “My home 
away from home”. 
 

 


